Nancy McPeak

DRE License#		
×		

From: johnfrfn@gmail.com

Sent: Saturday, June 20, 2020 11:38 AM

To: Jeffrey Cavanaugh; Ronald Curtis; Hanson Hom; Rona Rothenberg; Teresa Ruiz;

Asheshh Saheba; Alan Teague; City Clerk; Nancy McPeak; Eric Fonstein; Andrew

Thomas

Subject: [EXTERNAL] In support of item 6A on your June 22nd agenda **Attachments:** Mimecast Alert: image001_emz was removed from this message

Dear Planning Board President Curtis, Planning Board Members Cavanaugh, Hom, Rothenberg, Ruiz, Saheba, Teague and City Staff,

I am writing to support item 6A on your June 22nd agenda, the the Conditional Use Permit for Alameda Commercially Zoned Properties to allow the temporary use of privately owned outdoor space and parking lots and City owned sidewalks and on-street parking spaces within certain commercially zoned districts for retail and commercial purposes, including the designated areas within the Downtown Alameda Business Association BIA, during the COVID-19 Health Emergency.

As a member of the Downtown Alameda Business Association Board of Directors and a member of the newly formed Alameda Restaurant and Bar Coalition I am appreciative of the swift and thoughtful response by the Mayor, City Council and City staff. The hours of discussion, collaboration and planning have resulted in a well-crafted map for our road to recovery.

As the gradual lifting of the shelter-in-place order begins to take effect, our Downtown business district is now poised to enact creative reentry strategies that provide social distancing etiquette and support for our businesses.

We are grateful for your time and careful consideration.

John Frangoulis The Park Street Tavern

1901 Park Street Alameda CA 94501 510-671-2867 Cell 925-998-8114

Email: iohnfrfn@gmail.com

Nancy McPeak

From: Ronald Mooney <ron@ronmooney.net>

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 2:42 PM

To: Jeffrey Cavanaugh; Ronald Curtis; Hanson Hom; Rona Rothenberg; Teresa Ruiz;

Asheshh Saheba; Alan Teague

Cc: City Clerk; Nancy McPeak; Eric Fonstein; Andrew Thomas; Executive Director

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 6 A June 22nd Support

Dear Planning Board President Curtis, Planning Board Members Cavanaugh, Hom, Rothenberg, Ruiz, Saheba, Teague and City Staff,

I am writing to support item 6A on your June 22nd agenda, the the Conditional Use Permit for Alameda Commercially Zoned Properties to allow the temporary use of privately owned outdoor space and parking lots and City owned sidewalks and on-street parking spaces within certain commercially zoned districts for retail and commercial purposes, including the designated areas within the Downtown Alameda Business Association BIA, during the COVID-19 Health Emergency.

As a member of the Downtown Alameda Business Association Board of Directors I am appreciative of the swift and thoughtful response by the Mayor, City Council and City staff. The hours of discussion, collaboration and planning have resulted in a well-crafted plan to help us as we slowly reopen.

As the gradual lifting of the shelter-in-place order begins to take effect, our Downtown business district is now poised to enact creative reentry strategies that provide social distancing etiquette and support for our community and businesses.

We are grateful for your time and careful consideration.

Ronald Mooney Daisy's Resident 1347 Park Street

Nancy McPeak

From: Eric Olney <eric@shumfinancial.com>

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 8:29 AM

To: Jeffrey Cavanaugh; Ronald Curtis; Hanson Hom; Rona Rothenberg; Teresa Ruiz;

Asheshh Saheba; Alan Teague; City Clerk; Nancy McPeak; Eric Fonstein; Andrew

Thomas

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: City of Alameda Planning board Agenda 6-22-2020

Good morning Planning Board President Curtis, Planning Board Members Cavanaugh, Hom, Rothenberg, Ruiz, Saheba, Teague and City Staff,

I am emailing to support item 6A on your agenda for Monday June 22nd. The Conditional Use Permit for Alameda Commercially Zoned Properties to allow the temporary use of privately-owned outdoor space and parking lots and City owned sidewalks and on-street parking spaces within certain commercially zoned districts for retail and commercial purposes. That is including the designated areas within the Downtown Alameda Business Association BIA, during the COVID-19 Health Emergency.

As a member of the Downtown Alameda Business Association Board of Directors I am grateful for the rapid and considerate response by the Mayor, City Council and City staff. The hours of discussion, collaboration and planning have resulted in a well-crafted map for our road to recovery. As the gradual lifting of the shelter-in-place order begins to take effect, our Downtown business district is now poised to enact creative reentry strategies that provide social distancing etiquette and support for our businesses.

I'm thankful for your time and attention.

Eric Olney, CFP®
Shum Financial Group, Inc.
1402 Park Street Suite E
Alameda, CA 94501
Tel. 510-748-7462 Fax. 510-769-4990
www.shumfinancial.com

Investment advisory services are offered through Shum Financial Group, Inc., an SEC Registered Investment Advisor. Insurance products and services are offered through Cliff Shum, Sole Proprietor, an affiliated company.

Shum Financial Group, Inc. outgoing and incoming emails are electronically archived and subject to review and/or disclosure to someone other than the recipient. We cannot accept requests for securities transactions or other similar instructions through email. We cannot ensure the security of information e-mailed over the Internet, so you should be careful when transmitting confidential information such as account numbers and security holdings. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer.

Dear Planning Board President Curtis, Planning Board Members Cavanaugh, Hom, Rothenberg, Ruiz, Saheba, Teague and City Staff,

I am writing to support item 6A on your June 22nd agenda, the Conditional Use Permit for Alameda Commercially Zoned Properties to allow the temporary use of privately owned outdoor space and parking lots and City owned sidewalks and on-street parking spaces within certain commercially zoned districts for retail and commercial purposes, including the designated areas within the Downtown Alameda Business Association BIA, during the COVID-19 Health Emergency.

As a member of the Downtown Alameda Business Association Board of Directors I am appreciative of the swift and thoughtful response by the Mayor, City Council and City staff. The hours of discussion, collaboration and planning have resulted in a well-crafted map for our road to recovery.

As the gradual lifting of the shelter-in-place order begins to take effect, our Downtown business district is now poised to enact creative reentry strategies that provide social distancing etiquette and support for our businesses.

We are grateful for your time and careful consideration.

Rich Krinks

Planning Board Members:

Jeffrey Cavanaugh	jcavanaugh@alamedaca.gov
Ronald Curtis	rcurtis@alamedaca.gov
Hanson Hom	hhom@alamedaca.gov
Rona Rothenberg	rrothenberg@alamedaca.gov
Teresa Ruiz	truiz@alamedaca.gov
Asheshh Saheba	asaheba@alamedaca.gov
Alan H. Teague	ateague@alamedaca.gov